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May 11, 1970 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Coq d'Or Press 
Route 8 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

I have sent to the Archives an additional copy of 

our two reports on Ferrie which I mentioned in our letter 

to you dated April 16, 1970. 

In response to your letter of May 8, 1970, the 

Secret Service has no additional information concerning 

the exposure or handling of autopsy films. This Service 

is unable to explain discrepancies, if they exist, in the 

number of photographs taken or exposures made. We 

have no record on the processing of the film or any 

explanation why some of the film contains no image, nor 

do we know who might have such information. 

Very truly yours, 
kj‘ 

Thomas J/Kelley 
Assistant Director -\./ 

Protective Intelligence 
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